
 
December 11, 2020 

 
Dear Stober Families,  
 
Happy Friday! Thank you to everyone for supporting our Flex Day today. Teachers enjoyed 
meeting individually with students both in-person and remotely, so thank you!  
 
As we wrap up 2020, I wanted to once again review the schedule for next week, as I know how 
busy this time of year can be! 
 
Giving Tree 
Thank you for your generous support of this year's Giving Tree.  Please remember ​gifts are due 
Monday, December 14​.  The deadline is extremely important so that gifts may be sorted and 
delivered. Please contact Liz Mason (303-944-2427) with questions.  
 
Dine to Donate 
Monday, December 14th is our next Dine to Donate from 4-8 at the Applewood ​Noodles & 
Company.​ Please consider dining out on Monday to support our school! 
 
Virtual Classroom Holiday Parties 
Friday, December 18th we will hold our Virtual Classroom Holiday Parties! Teachers will be 
communicating details soon regarding virtual celebrations. This will be our last day of school for 
2020, as December 21st & 22nd are non-student contact days.  
 
Winter Break 
The students last day of school for 2020 is Friday, December 18th. This will be mostly an 
asynchronous learning day with holiday parties included. Students will return to school on 
Wednesday, January 6th. Please know that we are waiting for the district decision around when 
in-person learning will resume and I promise to update you as soon as we know!  
 
EnrollJeffco 
It is hard to believe it’s time to start planning for next year. All families are being asked to log 
into EnrollJeffco and submit their intent to return notice. EnrollJeffco and the Round One 
Enrollment Window opens on Tuesday December 8th and closes on Friday, January 15th. If you 
have any questions or need any assistance, please call the office or email Kandi at 
kandi.hallcarrillo@jeffco.k12.co.us​. Please be sure to log into Jeffco Connect prior to submitting 
your intent to return in EnrollJeffco, to ensure that all of your information is correct. EnrollJeffco 
uses the same log in credentials as Jeffco Connect.  
https://www.jeffcopublicschools.org/schools/enrollment/enrolljeffco 
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Jeffco Family-School Partnership Survey 
This is just a reminder that the district’s Family-School Partnership survey is still open and I 
would encourage everyone to complete the survey. Hopefully, everyone received the link sent 
out by Jeffco, but I wanted to include it again here if you have not yet completed it. The survey 
provides us with valuable information and helps us to continue to grow as a school. Thanks in 
advance!  
https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/5968764/FSP-2020-21 
 
I hope everyone enjoys a wonderful weekend,  
 
Anne 
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